
 

               

Hillston Central School acknowledges the Wiradjuri people who are the traditional custodians of the lands on which our school is located.  
We pay our respects to Elders, past, present, and emerging. We extend our respects to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island students enrolled in our 

school. Hillston Central School is committed to honouring Australian Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples’ unique cultural and spiritual 
relationships to the land, waters and seas.  

 
 62-80 Moore St Hillston NSW 2675    T 6967 2277   F 6967 2385   E hillston-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal S Ryan   Website  https://hillston-c.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Nov 21—Dec 2 
Kinder-Yr. 2  
Swimming 

  
Friday Dec 2 

Primary Disco 
5pm-7.30pm 

 
Dec 5-Dec 9 

Yr. 10 Work Experience 
 

Tues Dec 6th 
Primary AMS Checks 

ATSI Children 
 

Tues December 13th  
Presentation night 

6pm 
B.N. Hall 

 
Wed December 14th  

Year 6 Formal 
6pm 

 
Wed December 14th 

Secondary Rewards Day 
 
 

Term 4 Week  4 
Term 4 Week 8 

Last Day Of Term 

As we near the end of the year, I want to thank you for your ongoing support 
and notify you of a date change for the last day of Term 4 classes. 

Students will now finish school on Friday 16 December 2022. 

This is due to an additional School Development Day announced for staff across 
NSW public schools. 

School Development Days allow our staff to participate in professional learning 
that was put on hold due to COVID-19 staffing pressures and plan ahead for 
2023 to ensure we meet the needs of our students. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on 69672277 . 

Sandy Ryan 

Commendations for our High School Students 
 
The NSW State Emergency Service have extended their thanks to all the HCS 
students and staff who have assisted with filling sandbags. 
 
A very substantial number of pallets have been filled by the school contingent, 
and those in need in the broader community are enormously appreciative of 
the efforts made by the students to contribute to the protection of properties 
under threat during this extraordinary flood event. 
 
A great display of community spirit. 
 
Brent Hoare, SES Blue Mountains 



Health Care Plans 

If the school doesn't already have any information regarding 

your child’s health issues, please contact the Front Office and 

you will be given a form to complete. 

For Sale  

Hillston Central 

School Drink Bottles  

$8 each 

Mobile Phone  & Smart Watch 

Procedures Policy Changes 2023 

K—12 will not be permitted to use digital mobile 

devices during school time. 

Phones brought to school must be switched off & stored 

securely in the phone lockers during the school day 

If used during the day the phone/watch may be confiscated and 

kept in the front office until collected by parent/carer 

Aerosols 

A reminder that aerosol sprays including 
deodorant and insect repellents are not 
permitted at our school. 

School Hats 

School hats are available from our 
Front Office for $20 each. We have a 
variety of styles and sizes including 
bucket, wide-brim, caps and flat brim. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Primary Dismissal Time 

Primary School finishes at 2:50pm, please pick up 

children promptly from Moore St. Students who do not 

travel by bus are required to leave school grounds at 

2:50pm. If for any reason you require your child to stay 

behind until 3:25pm, please contact the Front Office. 

If your child  travels by bus to and from school they will 

remain on Slab (play area near basketball courts and 

sandpit area closest to Moore St.) for supervised play 

until the bus collects them at 3:25pm.  

 

Nut Allergies 

Please be aware that we have students at HCS who have severe 

allergies to food products, mainly nuts, that may result in 

serious consequences including hospitalisation. Please consider 

this when packing your child’s lunch—we aim to minimise 

health risks to all students. 



BYOD  SPECIFICATIONS 
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Sentral Parent Portal 

In 2023 our school will be undertaking a new initiative, the Sentral Parent Portal. Our aim is to 

move into the digital era and create an environment of paperless communication between 

parent/carers and the school.  

The Parent Portal will improve communication with our school by using the 2-way messaging 

feature to connect directly with teachers and the calendar meaning you’ll always be up-to-

date with key dates and events. You can make secure payments of fees and excursions 

within the Parent app as well. All at your fingertips. 

More information will be sent home in the coming weeks. For more information about Sentral 

Parent Portal visit the website https://www.sentral.com.au/parents 

 

Up Date of Records 

Please advise the school of any change of phone numbers, email addresses, home and postal addresses. 

Tuesday 13th December 

Mufti Day 

Students are encouraged to wear mufti 

on Tuesday 13th December so their 

uniforms can be washed, ironed and 

sparkling clean for presentation evening. 

Full summer uniform to be worn to 

Presentation Night 13/12/22 





 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
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